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R another great year!
This Fall a great group of new members joined the CTS,

adding wonderful variety to our sessions.

Sadly, 2 of our newest members, Greta and Chiara will be leaving
soon, and moving on to new jobs in other places.

Rafa is also leaving, making a big move to Calgary Alberta.
We will miss them all - each has added so much to our club.

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday sessions continue this week -
Thursday December 21 is the last day we play in 2023.

Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday sessions start up again the week
of January 2nd. Monday sessions start January 8.

If you’re ever unsure of the schedule, check our website -
sessions and cancellations are all on the CALENDAR page:
chilliwacktennissociety.org/calendar

Updated-for-January Spares Lists will be sent out in the next few
days - please check those out as they are always a work in
progress.

And finally, a big thank-you once again to Lana and Phil, for
another successful “Rally for Love” Toy and Food drive, and Brent
for helping to connect with the session coordinators.

To see a picture of what was donated and purchased, check out
the picture on the EVENTS page on our website:

chilliwacktennissociety.org/events

We wish everyone a safe holiday season,
wonderful celebrations, and happy times

with family and friends.

Please welcome our newest CTS member

Darcy Gorchynski




